

October 17, 2014

RE: Asphalt Crack Filling

Dear Cherry Hill Village Resident:

This communication is to alert residents that Asphalt Crack Filling will be performed on October 23rd and 24th throughout CHV Streets and Alleys **(WEATHER PERMITTING)**. We ask you to please be cautious of the workers. We would please ask CHV I owners to please turn off lawn Irrigation on Sunday and be left off until the work is completed, this will assure that the streets and alleys will be at their driest. They will not be able fill cracks if they are wet.

If the weather does not cooperate we will alert you via email and mychv.com of the new dates.

We apologize for any inconvenience.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Jeff McDuff, Site Manager Cherry Hill Village Herriman & Associates, Inc. Management Agent for Cherry Hill Village 734-495-0505 jmcduff@herriman.net